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Fiscal Analysis 

 

In HB 1777's current form, the District Court Revolving Fund is removed and court clerks will 

no longer assess a 15% administrative fee from certain agency fees. The Administrative Office 

of the Courts provided the following 5 year average of collections from this fee of $3,044,710. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $3,044,710.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $3,044,710.00 

 

Prepared by: Administrative Office of the Courts 


